Dear Parents,
Can you believe there’s ONLY four weeks of school left?! Time sure is flying by.  We have so much planned for the remainder of the year starting with May 2, a field trip to the Kansas History Museum.  We will be exploring a real life simulation of what it would be like on the Oregon Trail.  We will be having a picnic afterwards at the museum, so please send a sack lunch to school with your child or order a box lunch from the school.  
May 10th we are heading to the State Capital building in the morning and touring the dome.  It will be a lot of fun.  We will eat lunch at the school.
If there are any parents interested in joining us for either field trip please let me know (below).  The cost to the Capital is free while the History Museum is $6 for admission.
As always if you have any questions please email me at willcottj@holyfamilytopeka.org or call the school. 

Sincerely,                                                                                       Jennifer Willcott
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My child is ________________________________and I would like to attend the field trip to ________________________________.  I understand I will drive myself and pay my own fee.
